
As an landlord, I do not support this bill. I do not feel I should have to pay a tenant to move if I 
decide to sell my investment and need the tenants to vacate. I choose to limit my rent increases 
because it is the right thing to do, not because it is being enforced. I feel I should be able to give 
notice without explanation as long as I do so according to the rental agreement, which the 
tenants have signed.  
Kim Higgins 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


